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No 1 of Douglas County

Ms. Camille Pleasants January 10, 2007
Colville Confederated Tribes

P.O. Box 150

Nespelem, WA 99155

Subject: Wells Relicensing — Cultural Resources Data Review report
Wells Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. 2149

Dear Ms. Pleasants:

Please find enclosed a copy of the final Wells Cultural Resources Data Review. This document
was completed as part of the development of the Pre-Application Document for the Wells
Hydroelectric Project relicensing. We appreciate the input you provided during the development
of this document.

Sincerely,

(ém’ﬁ M«

Natural Resources Relicensing Specialist
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Mr. Frank Winchell January 10, 2007
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

888 First Street NE

Washington, DC 20426

Subject: Wells Relicensing — Cultural Resources Data Review report
Wells Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. 2149

Dear Mr. Winchell:

Please find enclosed a copy of the final Wells Cultural Resources Data Review. This document
was completed as part of the development of the Pre-Application Document for the Wells
Hydroelectric Project relicensing. We appreciate the input you provided during the development

of this document.

Sincerely,

Natural Resources Relicensing Specialist
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Mr. Rob Whitlam January 10, 2007
Department of Archaeology & Historic Preservation

1063 South Capitol Way, Suite 106

Olympia, WA 98501

Subject: Wells Relicensing — Cultural Resources Data Review report
Wells Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. 2149

Dear Mr. Whitlam:

Please find enclosed a copy of the final Wells Cultural Resources Data Review. This document
was completed as part of the development of the Pre-Application Document for the Wells
Hydroelectric Project relicensing. We appreciate the input you provided during the development

of this document.

Sincerely,

Natural Resources Relicensing Specialist
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